
Coreopsis 
(Coreopsis spp)  

Instant ID  

• A small, yellow, daisy-like 
flower  

• Stems reach up to 3 feet high  

• Blooms from March-August  

• Leaves are clustered at 
ground 

  

Native Niches  

• Grows in grassy areas with full 
sun  

• 13 native varieties of 
coreopsis grow in Florida 
habitats with enough sun and 
open ground for them to take 
hold  

• 2 species are endemic to 
(found only in) Florida  

 

 



Coreopsis 
(Coreopsis spp)  

Plant Particulars 

• Coreopsis, also known as 
tickseed, is Florida’s state 
wildflower  

• Takes its common name from 
the two spines on its seeds, 
which give them a bug like 
appearance  

• One of the key flowers in 
Florida’s Roadside Right-of-
Ways Wildflower Program  

 

Population Protection 

• Great for road shoulders 
because they do not require 
fertilizer or watering and 
provide excellent erosion 
control  

• Ideal for gardeners who like 
maximum beauty with 
minimum effort  




